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Dear Michael,

On behalf of the Larc children and the Special Needs Adult Program, please accept my
sincere appreciation on the success of the Third Annual "Lobster Bake". It was a night to
remember!

I sincerely hope I was able to convey in some small way what life is like at Larc School.
The joy that abounds in each small success is shared by all ofour staff members and
hopefully, your guests were able to feel that as well.

As I spoke to the Larc staff that attended the evening, we all experienced the same
feeling. Your guests were incredibly warm and welcoming and genuinely cared about
our students and the work we are doing. It was clear that all you did to promote this
event also helped to introduce Larc.

Please know how grateful we are for your tremendous efforts on our behalf. You are a
very special group of people.

With sincere gratitude,

Susan Weiner

Executive Director
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